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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

 

Ghost guns are undetectable in metal detectors and make places like concerts & 

airports unsafe!  I have a student who attends a Portland Public high school.  With 

the uptick in drive-by’s and threats at Portland area schools, I am fearful everyday 

that a shooting may occur at hers or other city schools.  I urge you to support HB 

2005 to make our public spaces safer, without gun violence. 

 

Thank you, 

Nicole Dorfman 


